1515 Bathurst Street

Toronto, Ont. M5P 3H4

Phone (416) 653-6814

Fax (416)653 6878

Dear Friend:

It is a joy to bring to you this book entitled: "TO THE PRIESTS OUR LADY'S BELOVED SONS." The original title of the book was: "OUR LADY SPEAKS TO HER BELOVED PRIESTS."

This is the 16th edition of the book. It contains the messages given by Our Blessed Mother to Father Stefano Gobbi of Milan, Italy, published from July, 1973, to December 31, 1994. Father Gobbi is the founder of The Marian Movement of Priests which has received the blessing of Our Holy Father, Pope John Paul II, and Cardinal Charles Martini of Milan. Archbishop James Byrne has granted his Imprimatur.

In her messages, called "Interior Locutions", Our Lady warns us of a great chastisement coming upon the world because of sin. To prevent, or at least lessen, this punishment, Mary asks us to consecrate ourselves to Her Immaculate Heart; renew our devotion to Jesus in The Blessed Sacrament; pray for and be obedient to the teachings and requests of Our Holy Father; fast and pray for sinners who are in danger of going to Hell for all eternity; pray the Rosary which she promises will bring down blessings as never before; and form little prayer groups called "Cenacles" to pray for peace in our hearts, in our families, and in the world. If we respond to Her requests which are becoming more and more urgent, Our Blessed Mother assures us that, finally, The Triumph of Her Immaculate Heart - The Reign of Jesus and Peace in the World - will come soon. This is a great promise coming from the heart of a loving and concerned Mother and is a source of great hope and consolation for all of us.

When reading this book, I would like to suggest that you put yourself in Father Gobbi's place and have Our Blessed Mother's words speak to you where applicable. Reading a message or two a day, subsequently, you will find that Mary will lead you to a beautiful, childlike, spirituality which will bring you ever more deeply into The Heart of Jesus, residing in the depth of The Father in the Holy Spirit.

If you would like to become a member of The Marian Movement of Priests and receive all future published messages of Our Blessed Mother, please fill out the enclosed card and send it in.

May the Hearts of Jesus and Mary love, bless, and guide you.

Fr. L. Faye C.S.B.

Father Lawrence Faye, C.S.B. - Director.

P.S. This book is sent free of charge. However, as it costs about 10 dollars to print and mail, any donation you care to make is greatly appreciated. L.F.